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Spring Festival 2018 
 

Due to busy schedule of students in last 

weeks of semester and in the upcoming 

examination, the Spring Festival 2018 is 

postponed. 

 New date will be announced shortly after 

the examination. 

 
  

 
 

__________________________________ 
Controller Students’ Affairs 

All Chairpersons:  
With the request to kindly display the same on the Departmental 
Notice Board. 

Copy to: 
1. PA to VC 
2. PVC 
3. All Deans  
4. Registrar 


